
 
 

September 14, 2017 
 
Andrzej S Tarnawski, DSc, MD, PhD 
Editor-in-Chief, World Journal of Gastroenterology 
Chief of Gastroenterology 
VA Long Beach Health Care System 
School of Medicine 
University of California at Irvine 
Orange, CA 92868 

Dear Dr. Tarnawski, 

Thank you for your review of our manuscript. We endeavored to make the changes asked for by 
the reviewers. After thoroughly going through the manuscript again we decided to change the 
title slightly so now it reads, Pancreatic Acinar Cell Carcinoma: A review on molecular profiling 
of patient tumors.” We updated some of the references as well to make sure we had all of the 
latest citations. We have endeavored to respond to the reviewers comments as we best could 
within the limitations of the data available. We will address the comments beginning in the next 
paragraph. 

Reviewer 1.  They thought a graph of the mutations would be better than a table. Although we 
agree, it meant going through all of the studies which presented data differently and trying to 
come up with a way to present it all in a similar fashion. Due to some of the problems in going 
across studies this way we decided using a table would be the simplest way to proceed. 

Reviewer 2. There was interest in whether there were mutations in more than one gene, 
specifically in the APC and CTNNB1 genes with the BRCA2 or RB1 genes. Going back through 
the data only one patient had a tumor with a mutation in both the BRCA2 and CTNNB1 genes. 
This information was added to the Molecular Biology section of the paper. Additionally, we 
were asked to make sure our use of abbreviations occurred only after use of defining the 
abbreviation. We went through the paper and we think we have taken care of this issue. 

Reviewer 3. A few grammatical errors were found. This was due to the use of tracking our 
changes since we have four authors. We have gone through the manuscript and made sure these 
problems were addressed.  

If we can provide further clarification, or revision please let us know. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Ahmad Al-Hader, MD 
Assistant Professor of Medicine 
Division of Hematology/Oncology 
Indiana University School of Medicine 


